December 28, 1971

Mrs, Caroline Dosker,
The University Museum,
Philadelphia, Pa.

Dear Mrs, Dosker:

Thanks indeed for the beautiful pictures of the
two Haida Indian boxes, which arrived today along
with your kind seasonal wishes, The same to you, and
a very Happy New Year,

The photegraphs and the boxes are of such excellent
quality that I will want to use them for publication.
Do I have permission to do so, provided that I give
appropriate acknowledgments?

Also, I wonder why only three sides of box
37732 are included? The side not included is the
"front", which is the most important of all. If
humanly possible, I would like it as well,

I have arranged for payment, through the univere
sity accounts office, of the invoice, Thank you once
again for your kind help,

Yours sinecerely,

Wilson Duff,
Professor,



